

MINUTES OF MEETING

Title: School Council Meeting

Date 20/06/2017

Attendance: Teachers Jane Hawkes, Lydia Staley

Pupils: KC, LB, JL, EB, TG

Agenda – discussion points	Action Agreed	By When
Climbing Club:	Mrs Venn was hopeful that the climbing equipment would be fixed over the school holiday so we could have a club in term 1 next academic year.	Term 1 2017/18
Photo of council members debating issues	Photo taken to show the school council sharing their opinion ‘pupil voice’ concerning sports day. To be displayed on notice board	By the end of term
Sports Day plans: Pupil voice; it is going to be different / how could we change it to suit everyone?	Pupil Voice: All had opinions concerning sports day and felt it needed changing: TG ‘ Waiting is boring’ ‘we do nothing’ JL LB ‘We need more activity, use different equipment.’ More shelters for all classes. KC JL felt certificates should be given for pupils doing good things not just winning. TG said he felt medals could be given to pupils that run and win a race. LB said that more activity would be good but some people like to run. TG LB JL felt that any races should be organised by ability not age. KC Wanted certificates to be given in assembly. All felt primary would also enjoy more activities.	
Looking to next year/ what plans could we have?	There was discussion around PE kit that all pupils should have it and wear it for PE. JL: Suggested that all pupils should be able to have swimming lessons. The group discussed reason why only primary classes go swimming.	
A.O.B	LB asked where we were with the lanyards and was informed that the senior pupils had raised money and were looking into buying.	